
MEETINGS -  LEGION MEETINGS - November 8, 2021 and December 13, 2021 @ 7:00 PM
  EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETINGS - November 22, 2021 and December 27, 2021 @ 7 PM.
  AUXILIARY MEETINGS - November 17, 2021 and December 15th, 2021 at 7:30 PM. December will be our   
  Christmas party. Bring a snack to share and a $10.00 exchange gift.
  SONS OF THE LEGION - November 10th and December 8th @ 7 PM

ELECTION DAY - Don’t forget to Vote on November 2, 2021

TRIVIA - November 10th and December 8th at 8 PM

MUSIC BINGO - November 7th, 2021 and December 11th @ 8 PM. In December will be the Christmas party bring a snack to   
  share. 

FAMILY FEUD - November 19th and December 4th @ 8 PM

PORK CHOP DINNER - November 5th from 5 PM TO 7 PM or gone. Check out �yer for more details.

BREAKFASTS - November 21, 2021 8 AM to 12 PM. Proceeds bene�t Brad Schwing and December 19th from 8 AM to 12PM.

BINGO - Every Thursday in November and December expect for Thanksgiving. We are always looking for volunteers to help   
 and for people to play. Doors open at 5:30 PM. Play begins at 7:15 PM.

VETERANS DAY SERVICES - November 7th, 2021 at 10:30 AM at St. Johns on Broadway in Harrison, Ohio.

TURKEY RAFFLE BY SONS OF THE LEGION - November 18th, 2021 from 6PM TO 8PM.

4TH DISTRICT BOWLING - November 27th, 2021 @ Madison Bowl. Interested call Al Buxton @ 513-225-1489.

NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY - December 31, 2021 from 6 PM TO MIDNIGHT. Bu�et dinner served at 7 PM. Roast beef, pork,   
 mashed potatoes, mac and cheese, green beans, corn, rolls, and butter includes beer, wine and well drinks. 
 Music by Flipside (Band). Tickets must be purchased in advanced $35.00 a piece or $60.00 a couple. Limited tickets   
 sold, no tickets at door. Tickets are available at Post or for more information contact Jean @ 513-708-1969 or the   
 Post 513-367-9180.
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Dear American Legion Family
 I hope this �nds you well. It amazes me how fast this year has gone! We have been 
remarkably busy at our Post doing several projects, fundraisers, and Legion business.
  1.) We painted the outside of our Post home. Looks great!
  2.) Expanded our outside patio with a larger sitting area, new pitched roof, ceiling fans and 
outside TV with lots of help from Legion, Auxiliary, Sons of the Legion and personal donation 
and with a nice donation from our Bingo account, we had this planned for last year but 
because of Covid and other issues the project was delayed. Come on down and check it out.
  3.) We witnessed two of our own members accomplish important things. First, we witnessed 
Jean Wilson elected to the Department of Ohio American Legion Commander. We had a great 
celebration for her on September 24, 2021. At the National American Legion Convention Jerry 
Wilson was elected as one of the �ve National Commanders who serve alongside National 
Commander Paul Dillard. Jerry is the Central National Vice Commander serving, Ohio, Indiana, 
Illinois, Michigan, Wisconsin, and West Virginia.
  4.) We have donated the use of our reception hall to the Cincinnati Hoxworth Blood Center 
for several successful blood drives.
  5.) We have had another extraordinarily successful year giving back to our Community thru 
our partnerships with Harrison Youth Football and Harrison Jr. Baseball
  6.) Our Post was the host for the After Party for the Cincinnati Breastfest.
  7.) Thru our Clubroom bingo we have made donations every month to the Harrison Mayor’s 
Fund.
  8.) We have donated �ags to our area schools.
  9.) We have collected items for the Cincinnati VA and donated money to the Gift to the Yanks.
  10.) We awarded �ve scholarships to graduating Seniors headed o� to college. 
  11.) Donated money to help Kelsey Lainhart family with expenses.
  12.) Mailed packages to service members who are still serving around the world.
 The above are just a small sampling of the things we have done this year. We have 
accomplished much more but I wanted to share a few.
 On November 21, 2021 we will be having our monthly breakfast. One of our own, 
Brad Schwing who has cancer and having a di�cult time since he is unable to work so all 
proceeds from the breakfast will be donated to Brad to assist him with some �nancial relief. If 
you can please attend the breakfast. Brad, and his wife Erica are great people who have 
always helped others.
 We have a lot going on in November and December please check the 
 calendar of events and try to make an event.
 Until next time, I wish you all an incredibly Happy and safe holiday season. Please 
remember our troops still serving all of us around the world!

William “Bill” Nare, Commander


